# **Littledean Church of England Primary School**

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk



People with time for Children

24<sup>th</sup> April 2018

## Year 6 children only

Dear Parents,

#### **SAT's Breakfast**

Once again we are preparing for SAT's week, (week commencing Monday 14<sup>th</sup> May) and are offering the children the opportunity to come into school early to share breakfast together. The children can arrive in school at 8.00 a.m on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. A choice of breakfast including cereals, toast, eggs, sausage, beans etc will be available. So that we can cater for everyone please return the reply slip below before Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> May. We ask for £4.00 towards the cost of the food payable through our online payment system www.parentpay.com.

## Year 6 Leavers Service at Gloucester Cathedral and Tenpin Bowling

On Thursday 7<sup>th</sup> June the Year 6 children will be travelling to Gloucester Cathedral for their Leavers service followed by an optional visit to Tenpin bowling in Gloucester where we will have lunch and bowl. If you do not wish for your child to attend the lunch and bowling you will need to collect them from Gloucester Cathedral at 11.30 a.m. The visit to the Cathedral is free. The lunch and bowling will cost £13.00 which must be paid on or before Thursday 24<sup>th</sup> May. We aim to return to school by 4.00 p.m. Menu choices will be available shortly.

## Year 6 Visit to Skillzone

On Thursday 12<sup>th</sup> July we will be taking the Year 6 children to Skillzone in Gloucester. Skillzone is a state-of-the-art life size village. It is a fully interactive learning environment to teach people of all ages how to recognise dangerous situations and stay safe. They will learn how to keep themselves safe when walking about at night, when in a park, when on a bus, home safety and road safety. They will also have a session about internet safety. We will spend the morning at the centre and return to school at approximately 12:30, therefore the children will require a packed lunch. If you require a packed lunch to be ordered please indicate on the reply slip attached. The school will fund this trip.

Should you have any concerns please do not hesitate to contact Miss May. Please complete the attached slip and return before Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> May 2018.

Many thanks
Year 6 Events – Please return before Wednesday 2 <sup>nd</sup> May 2018
Childs Name
SATs Breakfast My child would like to attend on:-   Monday   Tuesday   Wednesday   Thursday
Year 6 Leavers Service and Lunch and Tenpin Bowling  My child would* / would not* like to attend the Lunch and Bowling.   I agree to pay £13.00 by 24/5/2018
Skillzone visit – Thursday 12 <sup>th</sup> July 2018  I give permission for my child to travel by minibus/coach to Skillzone.   Please order a packed lunch
Signed

Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick